AMERICAN EXPEDITIONARY FORCES
HEADQUARTERS SERVICES OF SUPPLY
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF QUARTERMASTER, A.E.F.
GRAVES REGISTRATION SERVICE

March 4th, 1919.

FROM:

Chief, Graves Registration Service, American E.F.

TO:

Hon. A. D. Sanders, House of Representatives, Washington, D.C.

SUBJECT:

Private Walter Francis Owens, Co. C. 325th Inf.

- 1. In reply to your letter of inquiry, I am very sorry to have to inform you that my field force has not as yet succeeded in obtaining any definite burial information regarding this soldier. You may rest assured that every possible effort will be made to locate the grave, and, if necessary, a special search will be made of the area where he died and is, no doubt, buried.
- 2. Careful note is being made of your name and address, and immediately the burial information is received, you will be informed.

By direction

CHARLES C. PIERCE Lieut.-Colonel, Q.M.C., U.S.A.

per

MBD/ID Enc. Bulletin 10-B MAURICE B. DIX, Captain, American Red Cross, Representative assigned to Graves Registration Service.